
Memorial Policy 
 

The following guidelines have been adopted by the M.A.C.S.T., Inc. Board for 

memorials. 

  

Individual M.A.C.S.T. scholarships will no longer be given as a memorial in 

memory of an employee of the Mifflinburg Area School District.  Individuals will 

be recognized as a group when high school scholarships are presented at the Senior 

Awards Program.   

 

Any known former full-time or part-time employee of the Mifflinburg Area School 

district (Administrators, Teachers, Support Staff, Custodial Staff, and Coaches) 

who were employed for a minimum of ten years by the district or who died while 

working for the district is eligible for recognition.  The recognition may be part of 

any published news article but will not be listed on the M.A.C.S.T. website. 

 

This recognition will occur within two years from the time of death. 

 

This policy was adopted at the M.A.C.S.T., Inc. Board on March 29, 2021.   


